Little Hope Creek
Wastewater

Improvement Project:

Phase 2

You're invited to attend CHARLOTTE
a community meeting

If you would like to receive text alert notifications for this WbT E R

project, please text littlehopecreek to 844-753-0614.



You're invited to a virtual public meeting to learn
more about upcoming construction work for
wastewater system improvements in your area.

Contractors for Charlotte Water, led by Park Construction,
will begin construction for Phase 2 of the Little Hope

Creek Wastewater Improvement Project in March. Phase

2 starts at Seneca Place and follows Little Hope Creek to
the intersection of Hartford Avenue and Belton Street (see
map). Crews are nearing completion of Phase 1 of the
project, which runs from Tyvola Road to Seneca Place. Once
completed, the project will enhance the wastewater system
in the community and protect the water quality in the creek.

During the virtual presentation, project representatives
will share more details about the wastewater system
capacity needs, proposed plans and construction activities.
Participants will be able to submit questions during

the WebEx Event, which will be addressed during the
meeting's Q&A.

Virtual Public Meeting
Wednesday, February 16, at 5:30 p.m.

To register and for more information on this project,
please visit the project webpage at bit.ly/LittleHopeCreek
or by visiting charlottenc.gov/littlehopecreek. If you're
unable to attend the meeting, a recording will be added to
the webpage for playback. If you have questions, please
contact Charlotte Water project manager Stephen Scott at
Stephen.scott@charlottenc.gov or 980-219-9488.
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